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From: Mary-Gail Smith <msmith797@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 8:56 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H6088

Dear Members of the House and Human Services Committee,
My name is Bert Hess, and | live in South Kingstown.

1 am writing to you today about Bill H6088 which allows a certified foot care specialist to provide at-home foot
care including routine foot and nail care including nail clipping.

I support this bill because safe and routine nail clipping is part of my desire to maintain my wellbeing.

Please allow Rhode Island to join the rest of the country in providing safe foot care for the home-bound and the
elderly.

Thank you.

Bert Hess
March 22, 2025



